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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS 

CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

Congratulations to all the children that 

received an award today.  

  

  

Dear Parents, 

                      What a rainy week!  The children weren’t put off they still managed 

to get outside as much as possible. We have welcomed a new child into our school 

this week. Everyone was keen to make friends with her and explain the Church Aston way of doing 

things. We hope she will be very happy with us. 

            I had a very useful meeting with Friends of School on Thursday. Such a great team ,who are 

busy planning lots of events for the coming year. Please lend your support to them, every little helps 

when we are raising funds to benefit the children and any help with our projects like preparing for the 

new astro turf is much appreciated. Any of our parents can join our Friends of School, the next 

meeting is Thursday 24th October so feel free to join in, it’s a great way to meet new people as well.  

           A fond farewell to Cory, we will all miss his gentle sense of humour, his kindness and of course 

all the sporting skills he has passed on to our children. We wish him luck and happiness in his new 

role.      

Thank you and have a lovely weekend. 

Jenny Griffiths 
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HIGHLIGHTS 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       

 

 

 

We would all like to wish Cory the 

very best in his new role.  

 



 
 

CLASS 1 

 
CLASS 2 

Well done to the children that received their 

bronze & silver Mathletics 

certificate today. 
MATHLETICS 

Reception have been exploring the number 4 and 5 this week. The 

year one children have been comparing numbers and groups and 

have been solving reasoning problems. You have probably heard 

about our Naughty Bus going on adventures at night. We never 

know where he will turn up next! We have been re-enacting events 

from the story using dialogue and making props. In DT we are using 

our imagination to make something out of a cardboard box. We 

have castles, monsters, cars and many other exciting ideas. We 

have a wonderful display of the Flipped Learning Toy homework. 

Thank you for all the effort you put into this project. Please pop in to 

see it if you can.  

BRONZE AWARD 

Thank you so much for all the wonderful projects you 

completed at home for our recent flipped leaning about toys. I am so impressed with 

all your  wonderful ideas and creative skills. The class have shared their work with 

pride. In English we are busily planning our own version of  Emily Brown’s rabbit 

story and the children have had some fantastic ideas.  Our maths journey is now 

concentrating on addition.  As a class we will concentrate on adding single digits and 

the number facts within those numbers. With a secure knowledge of  these facts we 

will be able to apply our addition skills to all kinds of reasoning and problem 

SILVER AWARD 



 
 

 

 

 

 Friday 25th October—Hibernation Mufti Day. 

 Monday 4th November—back to school 

 Monday 11th November—flu immunisation day, further information to follow. 

  Open Days— 15th October and 13th November. 

 Wednesday 23rd October at 2.15pm —Harvest Festival at St 
Andrews Church.  Further information to follow. 

 Thursday 24th October—Friends of School meeting 7.30pm 
at the Fox pub. 

ALDI’S KIT FOR SCHOOL We have collected 138 stickers to date, 162 to go! 

JOB VACANCY We are currently looking for a Breakfast Club Supervisor.   

Details are available at  https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/. Closing date is Tuesday 8th October. 

PARKING—Please find attached a letter from the police about parking outside school. 

DATA CHECKING SHEETS 

We will be sending data checking sheets home next week, this is important as it helps to 

ensure that we have accurate contact and medical information for your child.  Even if you 

have a child in Reception and have completed one fairly recently we will still need you to 

complete and return this form.  We would be grateful if you could complete the sheet and 

return it to school by 11th October, thank you. 

MENU CHANGES NEXT WEEK 

We have been advised about some changes to the puddings on our menu next week, main 

meals will be unchanged.  The puddings will be as follows: 

Monday—Biscuits   Tuesday—Fruit Sponge  Wednesday—Ice cream 

Thursday—Lemon Crunch  Friday—Cupcakes 

This week’s winning team is  

ASTROTURF 

We are having two working weekends to prepare for our new astroturf.  We would be 
grateful for any volunteers on Saturday 19th October and the weekend of 2nd and 3rd 
November—if you can help please let Mrs Reynolds know, thank you. We are also looking 
for someone famous to open our Astroturf on Monday 18th November.  If anyone has any 
ideas or connections we would be interested to hear!  



 
 

 

 

Out of School Success 

Thank you for sharing your achievement in Taekwondo 

with us. 

Well done to you for all your hard work in achieving this 

belt.  

 

Next Friends of 

School Meeting is ; 

Thursday 24th 
October 7.30pm at 

the Fox pub. 

Hope to see you there! 

Friends of School have been very busy setting out a fun packed calendar 

full of events and all to help raise funds for our school. 

First up in October to look out for is the Hibernation Mufti Day  on Friday 

25th October, all the information is attached in your newsletter e-mail 

and can also be found on the  website in the Friends of School page.  

November is set to be a very busy and exciting month for everyone as we get set for our 

new AstroTurf to be installed. The excitement does not stop there… Monday 18th 

November will be the Grand Opening of the new playground we look forward to this 

and hope you can join us.  

 

FRIENDS OF 

SCHOOL 


